
May 2, 2008

Lanes narrow on bridge near Red Deer for four days
Red Deer... Motorists are advised that lanes will be narrowed on the bridge carrying the Queen
Elizabeth II Highway over the Red Deer River near Red Deer.

The bridge’s southbound lanes will be reduced in width to 3.6 metres from 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. daily
from May 5 through May 8. Lanes will return to normal width overnight until the next day’s
construction begins. The speed limit will be reduced to 80 km/h through the construction zone.

The $620,000 project involves installing overhead lighting and related works.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are reminded that
fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Russell Watts
Operations Service Coordinator
Alberta Transportation
403-340-4967 

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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